
Paul Whitmarsh
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
I strongly oppose this bill. Rising costs due to inflation and school expansion 
requirements greatly increase our property taxes. This coupled with increased cost of 
living expenses, makes it difficult to justify the cost our town would need to bear for 
this project to proceed. This project provides little to no economic growth to our town
to offset the mandated expense that would accompany it. We cannot afford this 
project and I urge you to stop pursuing a project that would demand such a high cost 
to taxpayers.


